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April 2, 2022 

Dear Family Members, 

 I’m happy to tell you that we had no positive cases of the Covid-19 virus this week among staff, Residents or 

Sisters. Although restrictions are still in place the Residents continue to have lots of fun playing games with staff, Sisters 

and Melanie.  

 Please pray for our Little Sisters in Sri Lanka. We have two homes there and they are suffering from the results 

of the Russia/Ukraine war. Due to a lack of electricity the sisters are in black outs for almost 10 hours a day and 

struggling since it’s also affecting their ability to run the washing machines and keep the refrigeration working.  The local 

people are also finding it hard to get food. Our sisters are blessed with many friends and benefactors and have not 

suffered from a lack of food but refrigeration is a problem and they must use up whatever they receive quickly. They are 

very courageous but are counting on our prayers. So please join us in asking God to help Sri Lanka and bring an end to 

this dreadful war.  

               

Sincerely, 

Sr. Gertrude Mary 

 
Sr. Gertrude Mary lsp 


